
 

 

 

  

  

Dear Almond-Bancroft School District Families: 
 
Due to recent challenges related to Covid-19 and low enrollment at our Boys & Girls 
Club site, we will be closing the Boys & Girls Club Almond-Bancroft site until further 
notice. 
 
Our next step is to work closely with the Almond-Bancroft School District to 
determine the needs of the Almond-Bancroft community through a survey. This 
survey will be sent out through the AB School District within the next week and we 
ask all families to please respond.  
 
A decision regarding the restart of BGC Almond-Bancroft school year programming 
will be made and communicated to you by Friday, November 13th.   
 
Please know this decision was not taken lightly and do hope to restart our 
programming for Almond-Bancroft children as soon as possible. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding during this challenging time. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this decision or would like to 
participate in the BGC Almond-Bancroft Steering Committee to review the survey 
results and subsequent decisions, please contact me. 
 
Thank you and stay safe and well!  
 

 

Danielle Belsky 

 

Director of Operations 
Boys & Girls Club of Portage County 
941 Michigan Ave. 
Stevens Point, WI 54481 
Main Line: 715-341-4386 
Direct Line: 715-204-1179 
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